
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Resolution No. 5444-2021 of the Sangguniang Panlalawigan of the Province of
Oriental Mindoro
1 message

Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com> Fri, Jul 9, 2021 at 8:40 AM
Reply-To: Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com>
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: DENR Head Executive Assistant <hea@denr.gov.ph>, "Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)" <pcc@malacanang.gov.ph>,
Undersecretary for Solid Waste Management and Local Government Units Concerns <usec.swmlgu@denr.gov.ph>

Referred herewith is the letter from Dir. IV Jaime Llaguno Mabilin of the Presidential Complaint Center
(PCC) of the Office of the President forwarding the letter from the Secretary to the Sangguniang
Panlalawigan of the Province of Oriental Mindoro which pertains to the abovementioned subject.

Please act on the subject matter in accordance with the existing policies, rules and regulations,
communicate directly with the concerned party, and submit to this Office, copy furnished the Office of the
Presidential Complaint Center citing the PCC Code Number mentioned therein, for records and
monitoring purposes. 

---
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